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PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

OEA/Ser.G
CP/INF. 5247/05

27 September 2005

Original: Spanish

N O T I C E


The Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and wishes to inform them that the protocolary meeting of the Council to welcome the Honourable Baldwin Spencer, Prime Minister of Antigua and Barbuda, convened for Thursday, September 29, 2005 at 10:00 a.m. (CP/INF. 5244/05), has been cancelled.

Attached is a note from the Permanent Mission of Antigua and Barbuda.
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